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The Robert P. Hallock Honors Grant Application 

  
 
The Robert P. Hallock Honors Grant Program helps underwrite expenses incurred by History honors students in the 
course of their work.  Examples of qualifying expenses include the cost of traveling to archives and libraries, 
charges for microfilming and photocopying research materials, and expenses associated with recording oral 
histories.  The grant program is administered by a committee of the Department of History. 
 
This fund was established by the George F. and Sybil H. Fuller Foundation in memory of, Robert P. Hallock, a 
trustee and officer of the Foundation since its creation in 1954.  Mr. Hallock graduated from Dartmouth in 1938 with 
a major in History.  His love of history continued well after leaving Dartmouth. 
 
Hallock Grants are limited to $1200.  Applicants should attach a brief description of their project and fill in the 
budget information requested below.  The application should then be reviewed and signed by their thesis adviser and 
returned to the History Department Office. 
  
 
Project Title: 
 
Project Budget: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Project Budget Total:   
 
 Amount Available from other Sources (Explain):   
 
 Amount Requested:   
 
 
 
Signature of Thesis Adviser:    
  


